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Oct. 26
th

, 2012 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Oct. 29
th

 – Nov. 2
nd

. 

 

Thursday, Nov. 1
st
 the Robo Science Enrichment Program will get underway. Students are reminded to make 

alternate arrangements for transportation as the program operates every Thursday from 2:30 - 4:30. 

 

The ONE Change YIP operates daily after school programming and regularly scheduled evening programming. For 

more information on how to get your son and/or daughter involved with this free youth programming call the YIP 

office @ 657-2408.  

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the latest edition of the Lorne Newsletter, 

the web @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns 

regarding the before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Happy Halloween, 

 

Greg 
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